Rich –

I have returned from the Inspector General Institute (described in the e-mail thread below). Attached is the agenda, noting that I taught on March 21.

The Institute will reimburse my air and ground transportation, lodging, and food costs. I did not request or receive any honorarium or other perquisites.

Thank you,

Colin

Colin Stuart-Morse

Chief Performance Analyst

City of Chicago Office of Inspector Genera

